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Mass Intensions 

Saturday, October 16th 

9:00 a.m.         Rita Garner +    

5:00 p.m.         Dac Carney +    

 

Sunday, October 17th 

8:00 a.m. The Pastorate of St. Paul and  

    Church of the Resurrection  

10:30 a.m. Elizabeth Catterton +  

 

 

Tuesday, October 19th 

9:00 a.m.  Edward Coady + 

   

 

Thursday, October 21st  

9:00 a.m. Rita Garner+ 

 

 

Saturday, October 23rd 

9:00 a.m. James Meyer + 

5:00 p.m. Karen Jaramillo +  

 

 

Sunday, October 24th 

8:00 a.m.  Steve Minkin + 

10:30 a.m.   William & Alma McCormack  

     Marion McCormack + 

St. Paul Catholic Church Mass Schedule 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 8:00 a.m. & 10:30 a.m.  

Daily Mass 9:00 a.m. Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday  

Monday, Wednesday and Friday at Resurrection 

Adoration 

Wednesday Evenings 7:00—9:00 p.m. in Church  

Reconciliation 

3:30 –4:30 p.m. Saturday in Church and By Appointment 

This Week’s Readings: 

Isaiah 53:10-11 

Hebrews 4:14-16 

Mark 10:35-45 or 10:42-45 

Next Week’s Readings: 

Jeremiah 31-7-9 

Hebrews 5:1-6 

Mark 10:46-52 

This Mass will be live-streamed on Facebook (https://

www.facebook.com/stpaulec.org/)  and YouTube (St. Paul Catholic 

Church - Ellicott City - YouTube ) 

Weekend Collections 

   This weekend the second collection will be for Archdiocese: Mission 

Sunday.  

  On November 7th the second collection will be for 

Facilities and Maintenance for the campus of St. Paul. 

   The poor box this weekend will support Caritas, serv-

ing poor people of all faiths around the world.  

   Next weekend the poor box will support My Sisters 

Place, providing 3 meals and a day and access to case management. 

 Saturday, October 16th  

9:00 a.m.   Daily Mass: St. Paul  

10:00 a.m.   Community Fall Fest: Resurrection 

3:30 p.m.   Reconciliation: Church 

5:00 p.m.   Mass 

Sunday, October 17th   

8:00 a.m.   Mass 

10:30 a.m.   Mass 

1:00 p.m.   Baptism  

6:30 p.m.   Lifeteen: Dohony Hall 

 Monday, October 18th 

9:00 a.m.   Daily Mass: Church of the Resurrection 

6:30 p.m.   EDGE 

Tuesday, October 19th 

9:00 a.m.   Daily Mass: St. Paul  

6:00 p.m.   Christlife: Dohony Hall  

Wednesday, October 20th  

9:00 a.m.   Daily Mass: Church of the Resurrection 

Wednesday, October 20th continued  

9:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.    Walking w/Purpose: CNE  

6:30 p.m.               Sacramental Prep Class: CNE  

7:00 p.m.               Adoration: Church  

Thursday, October 21st  

9:00 a.m.               Daily Mass: St. Paul  

10:00 a.m.               Women’s Bible Study: CNE  

Friday, October 22nd 

9:00 a.m.                Daily Mass: Resurrection 

6:30 p.m.               Oxygen: Dohony Hall  

Saturday, October 23rd  

9:00 a.m.              Daily Mass: St. Paul 

3:30 p.m.              Reconciliation: Church 

5:00 p.m.              Mass 

Sunday, October 24th  

8:00 a.m.              Mass 

10:30 a.m.             Mass 

This Week at St. Paul Church  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCv6Gee0iGjmn2xPE3xcjRQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCv6Gee0iGjmn2xPE3xcjRQ
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Pastor’s Corner:  

Dear Parishioners,  

Last week I alluded to the hope 

that the construction on the St. 

Vincent de Paul Center would fi-

nally begin.  We have indeed re-

ceived our building permit and the start date is 

Monday, October 18th.  The first order of business 

is to put a sleeve around the sewer pipes which 

run under the building so that if the pipe needs to 

be replaced in the future, this can be done with-

out a lot of disruption.  The staging area for the 

construction will be in the parking lot on the 

south side of the Pastoral Center where the cloth-

ing drop off box is located.  That box will be tem-

porarily relocated during construction to be near-

er the entrance to the parking lot.  During con-

struction, slated to last about six months, the 

road around the south side of the Pastoral Center 

will be closed to through traffic. Parking will con-

tinue to be available behind the Center.  

Major repair work is also scheduled to begin on 

Monday to the granite steps that lead up to the 

church at St. Paul.  And scaffolding is already in 

place around Dohony Hall for repairs and re-

stuccoing that building.  There is a lot of activity 

at both campuses so be careful and pray for nice 

weather this fall.  

The men who went on the ACTS retreat were very 

moved by the experience.  Women, your ACTS 

retreat is coming up soon, Nov. 11-14.  Now is 

the time to sign up.  

Thanks to all who participated in our Fall Festival.  

More on that next week. 

Fr. Scott is taking a much needed week away 

from me this week, also known as a vacation.  

  Fr. John  

Deacon’s Note:  

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

There are a few special Masses that will 

be celebrated in a few weeks at the be-

ginning of November. On Tuesday Novem-

ber 2nd an All Souls Day Mass will be cele-

brated at 7:00 pm. We will pray for and remember all those 

who have gone before us to the heavenly banquet, especially 

those who have passed away this year. On Thursday Novem-

ber 11th a Veterans Day Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 am. 

The choir will sing and Fr. Scott Kady will preside at this spe-

cial Mass where we will pray and give thanks to all the men 

and women who have served this great country with their mili-

tary service.  All veterans and their families are encouraged to 

attend. 

A special thank you to the St. Agnes Council Knights of 

Columbus, these men have tirelessly cared for the lawns on 

St. Paul campus. Every two weeks you can find several mem-

bers of this council cutting the lawn with push mowers and 

gas-powered trimmers. You don’t realize how much of a hill 

that the St. Paul campus sits upon. Regardless of how hot it 

may have been these gentlemen were always here cutting the 

lawn. On behalf of the entire parish, THANK YOU. 

God Bless, 

Deacon George 

Parish Prayer List 

Our parish prayer list is a continuous list of people 

who are in need of our prayers. We kindly ask eve-

ryone to take a moment and pray for those who 

are listed.  

We also need your assistance in keeping the prayer list cur-

rent, please contact the parish office if you need to remove a 

name from the list or if you would like to add a person.  

Thank you for your assistance. Please call the parish office at 

410-465-1670.  

Baptism 

We welcome into our faith community, Sophia 

Ann O’Connor, daughter of Alexis & Casey O’Con-

nor and Murphy Jane Love, daughter of Clare & 

Benjamin Love.  

Our next baptism class will be held on Wednesday, November 

3rd. Please call the office to register.  

Veteran’s Day Mass  

This year the Veteran’s Day Mass 

will be held on Thursday, Novem-

ber 11th at our 9:00 a.m. Daily 

Mass. We will have the St. Paul 

Choir in attendance and encourage all Veteran’s 

and their families to attend this special Mass.   
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Prayer List  

Jackie Aaron, John Aaron, Pat Aaron, Pam 

B., Betty L. Benitez, Shirley Bliss, Lora 

Bridenstine, Bob Brooks, Ken Butler, 

Stephanie Cahall, Jenny Cartney, Scott 

Chernack, Eugene Crum, Marybeth Di-

Cristofaro, John Donoghue, Scott Enright, Arlene Ev-

ans, Johnathan Ford, Kathleen Frechette, Tom Fred-

erick, Charlene “Trudi” Furletti, Tracy Gellerman, Peg-

gy Goebel, Christine Gorman, Bob Grove, Brooks Har-

bold, Jennifer Harcourt, Phil Harris, Janet Harris, 

Pauline Higgins, Charlotte Hogan, Frank Horter, Mari-

etta Howes, Kerry J. Johnson, Richard and Louise 

Keller, Bill Law, Mary Jo Letera, Kimberly Lober, Bar-

bara McFaul, Pat McNulty, Joseph Owens, Katie Ow-

ens, Shirley Peach, Steve Pugliese, Robin Quinn, An-

drew Ryan, Roland Reeley, Jeremiah Noah Rodriguez, 

Betsy Roe, Joan Ryan, Louie Sacchetti, Brady Schaf-

fer, Toni Shaney, Richard Skowronek, Cynthia Spruce-

bank, Mary Ellen Wallace, Bernice West, June Wede-

king, Allen White, Paul Wiedel, Helen Wilson, Alex 

Yancich. 

 

 If you would like to add someone to the prayer list 

please contact the parish office at 410-465-1670. 

Baby Bottle Campaign 

 

Please consider picking up a baby 

bottle as you leave church to help 

support the  Columbia Pregnancy 

Center, supporting women in crisis pregnancies.  

   You may fill the baby bottle with coins, cash or checks 

payable to Columbia Pregnancy Center, then bring it back 

to church by October 31st.   

 

Advocate for Pro-Life Policies 

The House of Representatives recently voted to pass the 

most radical abortion bill ever. Among other extreme ac-

tions, the so-called Women’s Health Protection Act would: 

 Allow abortion on demand nation-

wide throughout every stage of pregnancy   

 Ban pro-life laws in every state and local government  

 Force Americans to support abortions with their tax 

dollars 

 Likely eliminate conscience protections for doctors 

 

 Please contact your Representative as soon as possi-

ble to express strong, but respectful, disagreement for 

voting for it, while urging him or her to reconsider support 

for this radical bill.   

 Additionally, it is likely that the Senate will also vote on 

this bill in the very near future. Please also contact your 

two Senators to strongly urge them to oppose the Senate 

version of this bill when it comes up for a vote. 

Pre-written messages are ready for you to edit or send. It 

just takes a moment! Access the United States Confer-

ence of Catholic Bishops (USCCB)  Action Center at   

https://www.votervoice.net/USCCB/Campaigns/88618/

Respond 

 

Pray for Protection of Life 

Join 40 Days for Life peaceful prayer vigil in Catonsville to 

bring about an end to abortion.  For information and sign 

up: https://www.40daysforlife.com/en/catonsville. 

 

To become more involved with pro-life issues impacting 

our community, state, and nation, contact Sandi Nettina 

at nettinas@verizon.net, 443-280-3480. 

EMHC Morning of                 

Reflection 

All Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion (EMHC) and Pastoral 

Visitors are invited to attend the an-

nual Morning of Reflection for this 

special ministry.  

   The event will be held on Saturday October 30th 

from 9:00 am to 12:30 pm in the Center for New 

Evangelization.  We will start the morning by attending 

Mass together, followed by a continental breakfast.  

   The morning will include opportunities for prayer, 

fellowship, and discussion around a few videos. The 

topics will include: Sacredness of the Eucharist, a 

Hunger for the Eucharist, and the Beauty of the Eu-

charist. All EMHCs and Pastoral Visitors are encour-

aged to attend. Anyone interested in joining one of 

these ministries are also invited to attend.  

    

   For more information or questions please contact 

Deacon George in the parish office or by email       

deacongeorge@stpaulec.org . 

https://www.votervoice.net/USCCB/Campaigns/88618/Respond
https://www.votervoice.net/USCCB/Campaigns/88618/Respond
https://www.40daysforlife.com/en/catonsville
mailto:nettinas@verizon.net
mailto:deacongeorge@stpaulec.org
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Faith Formation for St. Paul Church  

JAM (Jesus & Me) & Great Gospel will gather again Sunday, November 14th during 10:30AM 

Mass! We’ve had such great success with these ministries now that we’re back in person! 

Please keep in mind we are always looking for additional assistance from both grown-ups 

and young people. If you’d be interested in assisting with either of these ministries, please 

contact Susan by emailing susan.yost@stpaulec.org  

  

Preparation for the Sacraments will continue on Wednesday, October 20th from 6:30PM-

8:00PM. We’re hoping children will be able to complete 2 chapters a week. The group First 

Reconciliation service will take place on Saturday, November 13th beginning at 10:30AM. 

If you need the link to the Sign-Up Genius, please contact Susan Yost by emailing           

susan.yost@stpaulec.org  Please keep these children and their families in prayer.  

 

Come! Help our parish children grow in God’s goodness!    Our parish children still need Cate-

chists & Hall Monitors- A second catechist is needed for our 6th grade middle school young 

people on Monday evenings from 6:30PM-8:00PM. Hall Monitors are very helpful during both 

Sacrament Preparation sessions and EDGE sessions. If interested, please contact Susan Yost 

at susan.yost@stpaulec.org.   

 

 

WALK FOR THE HOMELESS-Sunday, October 24th 4:15PM Start Time with Prayer & Guest Speaker The 

walk itself starts at Church of the Resurrection and the surrounding neighborhood 

To register & to make a donation, please follow this Faith Direct link 

 

 

 

Thank you so very much to all the families who donated to the Fall Festival Basket raffle! We 

had a great variety of items to make amazing baskets!! Our families are wonderful! Always 

willing to share to bring our ministries to life! We are very blessed!  

 

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

PANCAKE &            

SAUSAGE  

BREAKFAST   

 
Join us for “All You Can Eat” 

Pancake & Sausage breakfast 

at Church of the Resurrection in the Church Hall on Sun-

day, November 14th from 8 AM to Noon.  

 

Come enjoy breakfast after Mass with your friends and 

family.  

 

This event is sponsored by the Resurrection Men’s Club. 

Adult Faith Programs 

and  

Bible Study 

Online Gospel of Luke Bible Study  

begins November 2nd 

Learn more about the Gospel of Luke which we will 

start hearing on Sundays starting at the end of No-

vember. Bible Study will be using the Zoom platform 

and will include watching a video and discussion. Will 

be held the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays 10am-11:30am.  

   To register, please use this link: https://forms.gle/

wLVojRQRWKi1WeLt9. 

   Questions, please call or email Kate Kleintank (410-

989-6156 or kkleintank@res-ec.org). 

mailto:susan.yost@stpaulec.org
http://susan.yost@stpaulec.org
https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=aed1ea0e-d3b3-456a-b981-3698c697c457
https://forms.gle/wLVojRQRWKi1WeLt9
https://forms.gle/wLVojRQRWKi1WeLt9
mailto:kkleintank@res-ec.org
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INFANT’S CORNER 

Plagues: Part 2 

   In Part 1, Fr. Cyril had been desperately trying to secure funds and permission from his superi-

ors to have the damaged Statue repaired.  The Child Jesus had instructed him, “Give me my 

hands and I will give you peace”.  But each time Fr. Cyril received a gift from a grateful benefactor 

for the needed repairs (as he did on several occasions), his superior used the funds for other 

“needs”.  To make matters worse, the war with the Protestants kept re-occurring as did various 

plagues. Threats and fear of death were a constant in the lives of the friars and people of Prague. 

But the wishes of the Child Jesus were not to be denied.   Two things occurred to result in the re-

pair of the Statue and to change the heart of the Prior about the Miraculous Statue of the Infant of Prague. 

   Grieved, but not shaken, Fr. Cyril prayed again in front of the Statue.  Soon a benefactor appeared who offered to 

renew the image to it former beauty.  This time the gift was not money, but something that the prior could not use 

for other purposes.  This time the gift were hands carved in wood and covered in wax; the hands that are now 

raised in benediction over those that visit the Infant of Prague. 

   And what about the second thing that showed the fulfillment of God’s Plan?  This has to do with Prior Dominic 

who had chosen to neglect the Statue, not only with regard to its repair, but also with regard to its place of honor 

and devotion within the community of Carmelite friars.  The monastery’s livestock was stolen and Prior Dominic 

sent the friars out to beg for their daily bread. This occasioned even greater misfortune, as they brought back to the 

monastery the germs of cholera.  The plague spread like wildfire through the religious, and even the prior himself 

was taken ill.  Medical teams tried in vain.  Prayers were fruitless, until the friars suggested that Prior Dominic join 

them in begging for a miracle from the Infant.  It proved to be the case where the “hand of the Lord had struck, His 

hand brought healing.”  Prior Dominic, at death’s door, humbly confessed his former neglect of the holy image, and 

with childlike confidence, placed his life in the hands he had been so reluctant to restore.  If saved from approach-

ing death, he vowed, he would spread the devotion to the Holy Child of Prague with zeal and deep devotion.  The 

prior lived to fulfill his vow, and furthermore he ordered general devotion to the Infant Jesus in which the entire 

community would take part, and had the Statue brought into the Church of Our Lady of Victory so that the faithful 

might take part in the veneration.  

   So, as can be seen here, God’s plan continues, not so much despite strife and sickness, but sometimes because 

of it. 

  

 Old Ellicott City Upcoming 

Events 

Here are a few upcoming events taking 

place in Old Ellicott City. Please use 

caution when driving to Mass on these 

weekends. 

 

 October 23rd—Haunts and Hounds from 2:00 p.m. 

through 4:00 p.m. 

 October 31st-Trick or Treat on Main Street from 4:00-

6:00 p.m.  

 November 18th-Girls Night Out from 5:00 p.m.–

midnight 

 November 27th-Shop Small Business from 9:00 

a.m.to 9:00 p.m. 

Thank You  

The National Christ Child Society 

wishes to thank the parishioners of 

St. Paul for the generous donation of 

$453.40. This donation allows Na-

tional Christ Child Society to grow and 

support children in need with education and resources 

to help them thrive.  

 

The Little Sisters of the Poor wishes 

to thank the parishioners of St. Paul 

for the generous donation of 

$728.40. This donation allows us to 

continue to serve the elderly poor at 

St. Martin’s Home in Catonsville.  
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Resurrection-St. Paul School 

For information on Resurrection-St. Paul School, a Blue Ribbon 

School of Excellence and a cognia STEM certified PK3 through 

Grade 8 Catholic school, please visit our website at 

www.resstpaul.org.  

Discover the RSPS difference. Contact Stephanie Finamore at 

sfinamore@resstpaul.org or 410-461-9111 ext. 242 to schedule a 

private tour.  

We look forward to seeing you on campus!    

 

 
Pastoral Staff and Pastoral Council  

St. Paul Parish Office: 

Office #: 410-465-1670 

Hours: M-Th. 8:30-4:00 p.m. 

 Fri. 8:30-2:30 p.m. 

Email: office@stpaulec.org 

 

After Hours Emergencies: 

301-606-9260 

 

Pastor 

Rev. Msgr. John Dietzenbach 

jdietzenbach@res-ec.org 

301-606-9260 

 

Associate Pastor 

Rev. Scott Kady 

scott.kady@archbalt.org 

410-989-5325 

 

Clergy Staff: 

Permanent Deacons 

 

Deacon Joe Knepper 

deaconjoe@stpaulec.org 

 

Deacon George Krause 

deacongeorge@stpaulec.org 

 

Deacon Allen Greene, Jr.  

Allen.greene@stpaulec.org 

 

Parish Corporators 

Robin Campbell 

racampb@aol.com 

 

Keith Sigur 

Saintsigur67@gmail.com  

Anne Kelly 

Kellyanne1@mac.com 

 

Jessica Landi 

Jess.m.landi@gmail.com 

 

Bill Lehrman 

wgl1956@hotmail.com 

 

Joseph Louis 

josephlourdulouis@gmail.com 

 

Kevin Rodkey 

Kevin.rodkey@gmail.com 

 

Laurie Thompson 

beaniet@aol.com 

 

 

 

Christ Life 

Michael Dugan 

michael@christlife.org 

443-388-8910  

 

 

Resurrection/St. Paul School 

Ryan Hellem 

Principal 

410-461-9111 ext. 243 

 

 

Resurrection-St. Paul School 

Board President 

Dan Medinger 

dmedinger@aol.com 

Finance Committee 

Pat Keller 

Pat.keller3@verizon.net 

 

Facilities Committee 

Chester Kukwa 

ckukwa@comcast.net 

 

School Liaison 

Michael Mayforth 

mmayforth@hotmail.com 

 

Parish Manager 

Deacon George Krause 

deacongeorge@stpaulec.org 

410-465-0622 

 

Bookkeeper 

Holly Novotny 

holly.novotny@stpaulec.org 

410-313-8551 

 

DRE St. Paul Church  

Susan Yost  

Susan.yost@stpaulec.org 

410-461-6101 (office) 

 

Adult Faith Formation 

Kate Kleintank 

kkleintank@res-ec.org 

410-989-6156 

 

Youth Ministry 

Shannon Turlik 

sturlik@res-ec.org 

240-446-9341 

 

 

Director of Music 

Diane Waslick 

diane@stpaulec.org 

410-978-9974 

 

Assistant Director of Music 

Susan Fanske 

sfanske@msn.com 

 

Office Staff  

Gloria Baer 

gloria@stpaulec.org 

 

Office Staff/Shield The Vul-

nerable Coordinator 

Maria Grove 

maria@stpaulec.org 

 

Maintenance Manager 

Neil Sellman 

neil@stpaulec.org 

 

Pastoral Council  

Chris Childres 

cachildres4@verizon.net 

 

Jan Brady  

jrbobbrady@comcast.net 

 

Larry Dussler-President 

larrydussler@gmail.com 

 

Tim Hearn 

thearn101@aol.com 

 

Nancy Hogan-Baur 

nhoganbaur@gmail.com 

http://www.resstpaul.org/
mailto:sfinamore@resstpaul.org
mailto:Saintsigur67@gmail.com
mailto:michael@christlife.org
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BAPTISM 

Outside Lent, Baptisms can be scheduled outside of Mass at 

1:00 pm on the first and third Sunday’s  each month, or at one 

of the weekend Masses. Both parents and Godparents are 

required to complete a Baptism preparation class. Please call 

the parish office for more information.  

CONFIRMATION 

This Sacrament is offered every year in our parish to our High 

School age youth. Contact our Youth Minister, Shannon Turlik, 

for more information: shannon@stpaulec.org. Adults may ar-

range for Confirmation by contacting the parish office to meet 

with the pastor. 

RECONCILIATION 

Confessions are heard Thursdays during Advent and Lent from 

6:00 to 6:50 p.m., on Saturday 3:30 p.m. and at other times by 

appointment. Special times and opportunities to receive this 

sacrament here at St. Paul parish and in neighboring parishes 

are announced in the bulletin. 

CHRISTLIFE Young Adult: CLYA 

Is a community of young adults, ages 18-35, which facilitates 

an encounter with the living God and forms young adults to 

follow Jesus Christ as missionary disciples.  They meet in 

Dohony Hall every Tuesday 7:00 pm – 9:00 pm, with the excep-

tion of the last Tuesday of the month. 

MATRIMONY 

If you would like to be married in our beautiful church please 

contact the parish office no less than six months prior to your 

wedding date. 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

St. Paul offers religious education for students from preschool 

through grade school, the EDGE program for middle schoolers, 

and preparation for first Reconciliation and first Eucharist. 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY  

St. Paul shares a vibrant youth ministry program for middle and 

high school students with Church of the Resurrection. For infor-

mation please contact Shannon Turlik: Sturlik@res-ec.org or 

410-505-3079. 

 

RCIA 

RCIA is designed for adults who are considering the possibility 

of entering the Catholic Church; but it provides a great oppor-

tunity for Catholics to learn more about their faith. For more 

information, please contact Kate Kleintank at 410-989-6156. 

 

WEBSITE 

Please visit our website for all of the latest news and events: 

www.stpaulec.org 

 WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS 

Welcome to St. Paul’s! We look forward to sharing our faith, 

activities, and fellowship with you. Stop by the parish office or 

go to our website to download our New Member Registration 

Form and drop it off the next time you’re at St. Paul’s. 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY FOR MASS 

First and foremost, please use your own judgement as to 

whether you can attend Mass or other events at St. Paul or 

Church of the Resurrection safely. When in doubt, please err 

on the side of caution. In the event of inclement weather St. 

Paul Church and Church of the Resurrection will follow Res-

urrection-St. Paul School delays and closings. If Resurrection

-St. Paul School has a two hour delay Daily Mass will be held 

at Church of the Resurrection. If Resurrection-St. Paul School 

is closed St. Paul Church and Church of the Resurrection will 

not have Daily Mass. Please follow WBAL TV and radio for 

weather related updates from Resurrection-St. Paul School 

beginning at 5:30 a.m.  Thank You.  

HOLY COMMUNION 

Everyone present is invited to come forward in the communion 

procession. Only Catholics may receive Holy Communion in the 

Catholic Church; and Catholics should receive only if properly 

prepared. A blessing will be given to non-Catholics and to Catho-

lics who aren’t prepared: please cross your arms over your 

chest to signify that you want to receive a blessing. 

LOW GLUTEN HOSTS 

Low-Gluten Hosts are administered at every Mass. Please pro-

cess in the celebrant’s Communion line: when you reach him, 

please say, “Low-gluten, please”. 

EFT 

Many of our parishioners use EFT (Electronic 

Funds Transfer) for their offertory giving. Please 

contact the parish office for more information on 

EFT, or visit our website and follow the link to 

enroll in Faith Direct. 

PASTORAL COUNCIL  

The Pastoral Council is an advisory body, elected by the parish-

ioners, which exists to monitor the health of the parish and its 

ministries, to bring pastoral issues to the pastor’s attention, and 

to advise the pastor with respect to such issues.   

EMERGENCIES 

To reach the pastor after normal office hours in the event of an 

emergency, please call 301-606-9260.  

STANDARD BULLETIN DEADLINE 

The deadline for the coming week’s bulletin is Monday, 12:00 

p.m. (Noon). Please submit in Word format to: bulle-

tin@stpaulec.org.  

FORMED! 

Website: FORMED.org 

Select St. Paul Parish Ellicott City 


